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Edwards,Michelle

From: Brittany Hall <brittanyhall06@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 8:48 AM
To: Edwards,Michelle
Subject: *Ext!*   Safety LIT funds
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- Helpdesk

Vigo County Council,  
 
How is the Public Safety LIT money being spent by the City? I urge you to not let it go to the police who 
already have way too much money and power in this community. Terre Haute needs #CareNotCages. We want 
more mental health professionals, more diversion, more drug rehabilitation, more restorative justice. Officers 
with guns are rarely the solution we deserve. We need to focus more on rehabilitative efforts as opposed to 
punishment. We are the future and we are watching YOU.  
 
Sincerely,  
Brittany Hall 
 
814 Lincoln Street Apt 1  
Terre Haute, Indiana 47802 
812-287-3137 
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